
Dear Councillors, 

I am extremely concerned that yet more of the Manly Dam park has a DA for further 
development. this park is being diminished quite quickly, it is a gem of bush within the lower 
Northern Beaches, an area that is the home of many plant and animal species and desperately 
needs to be maintained at its current area. Each time an exception is made is a reasons for 
some other person wishing to make a profit using our public land.

Please do not approve this application.

Regards,

Ginette Priestley
Manly
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